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Vienna, 20th July, 1983

Dear Madam,

My name is Dr. Paul Stdrck, born on the 12th September 1923

in Vienna, Austria. I am the Chairman of the managing board

of the Osterreichischer Genossenschaftsverband (Schulze-Delitzsch),
the confederation of the co-operatives in Austria.

I became acquainted with the movement of the BHAGWAN SHREE RAJNEESH
about 2 years ago through friends of mine und have seen their
activities in the local meditation center. In this period I

also became acquainted with people who want to help other people
in conversations and meditation work.

As far as read the books of Bhagwan Shree, he is open for all

the world religions of high value, especially for the Christianity,
and teaches mutual understanding in tolerance and charity with
assistance of the meditation technigques, developed by him.

I think in this age with the necessity of efficent efforts for
peace are his activities of high value and therefore I would

like to support his application for prolongation of his residence-
and work-permit in the United States (federal state Oregon) or

to give him the chance for a permanent/residence.

Yours faithfully,
Dr. Paul Storck
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